
 

 

 

 

 

Draft Bilingual Services Scheme and Consultation 
Paper 
 
a) Do you agree that the detail of how the principle of bilingualism is to be achieved in practice should be 
set out in a Bilingual Services Scheme prepared by the Assembly Commission and approved by the 
National Assembly? 
Yes 
 
b) If not, by what other means should the details of how bilingualism is delivered in the National Assembly 
be defined? 
N/A 
 
c) What are your views on the general approach of the Scheme? 
The scheme is comprehensive and pragmatic. 
 
d) What alternative approach should be adopted, if at all? 
No suggestions to offer 
 
e) What is your opinion of the bilingual services we provide to members of the public as proposed in the 
Scheme? 
Comprehensive.  
 
f) Have we proposed suitable and adequate ways for the National Assembly to ensure that those who wish 
to deal with us through the Welsh language are treated fairly? 
Yes 
 
g) Are there any additional points which you think the draft Scheme does not cover? 
No 
 
h) Do you have any other observations on the Scheme and its implementation? 
No. 
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